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Under NEPA, scoping has been ongoing and it will not end on April 17th.   As information has been released, we 
have asked for comments on specific packages of information by certain dates.   
  
The website states "We invite you to comment on what should be considered in the bored tunnel hybrid 
alternative's environmental review. To allow us adequate time to consider your comments, please submit them 
by April 17. "  We are still looking for comments on the bored tunnel hybrid alternative by April 17th.   
  
We expect to continue providing the public information as it is developed and asking for public comment on that 
information.  There will be more scoping meetings this summer. 
  
 
>>> Robert Powers 4/8/2009 12:38 PM >>> 
Am I correct?  
 


